HELP SAVE
CATHERINE HILL BAY
RALLY

NSW Planning Minister Frank Sartor is set to approve thousands of
new houses on the Wallarah Peninsula - surrounding the heritage
village of Catherine Hill Bay, damaging fragile bushland and
developing the last untouched bay on Lake Macquarie. Join us to tell
him we want to see this special area protected, as promised, for the
future, for all of us to enjoy.

Sunday 24 Feb, 10am, on the beach
Come and draw a line in the sand to say:
NO MORE DEVELOPMENT ON THE WALLARAH PENINSULA

Wear a red t-shirt (red ‘Save Catho’ t-shirts available on the day) and
gather just north of the patrolled swimming area. Please be aware
that the Catho Nippers meet at 10am, so park away from the surf club
and walk to the rally if you can.

Organised by the CHB Progress Association
www.catherinehillbay.org.au



